
 

 

NEWTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

invites you to attend a 

Are you new to Newton Public Schools and 

have a child who is eligible for 

kindergarten?   
 

  

The Newton Public Schools is holding an 

evening session for new parents/guardians 

whose children will enter kindergarten in 

September 2021.   

  

Administrators, principals, and staff will 

provide an overview of information on a 

variety of topics connected to kindergarten 

registration, screening and other important 

issues. 

  

We hope you will be able to join us for this 

informative session.   

  
The webinar will be recorded for those parents who 

are unable to attend the live event.  The link to the 

recording will be available on our website at 

www.newton.k12.ma.us/kindergarten. 

Kindergarten Information  
Night for New Parents/          

   Guardians 

  

Kindergarten Information 

Night Webinar 

  

Wednesday, March 10, 2021 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Webinar Information 

Zoom Link 

 
Meeting ID:  826 4338 3824 

Passcode:  Kinder 
 

 

 
Webinar Zoom link will also be posted on our 

website. 

 

  

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fnewton-k12-ma-us.zoom.us%2Fj%2F82643383824&sa=D&ust=1612111783954000&usg=AOvVaw1w7MdMCEHD6NI9aIhkoD_2

